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1.
Consideration of the Draft resolution on the Program-budget of the Organization for 2005


The Subcommittee on Administrative and Budgetary Matters continued the consideration of the draft resolution on the 2005 budget. Taking into account the various changes suggested by delegations, the Subcommittee requested the Secretariat to present a revised version for its consideration and final approval at its meeting scheduled for May 10, 2004.

2.
Consideration of the appropriation of funds from the Capital Building Fund to update and improve the technology infrastructure of the Main and Administrative Buildings of the OAS

With the required quorum present, as stipulated in Article 59 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, the Committee agreed to approve the sum of one million seven hundred and eight thousand dollars (US$1,708,000), to upgrade, modernize and improve the technology infrastructure of the Main and Administrative buildings of the OAS, including the data communications and networks, delegate’s services, conference support systems, television broadcasting and multimedia capabilities, from the appropriation of four million two hundred thousand dollars (US$4,200,000) assigned to create a Capital Building Fund for the restoration and/or improvements of the historic buildings of the OAS as set forth in CP/RES.831 (1342/02).
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�.	Order of business: CP/CAAP-2700/04 and CP/CAAP-2701/04.











